MINUTES LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD EXECUTIVE SESSION, DECEMBER 4, 2018

The Lafayette County School Board met in Executive Session on Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. Present were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman, Chairperson; Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. Jeff Walker, Member; Mr. Taylor McGrew, Member; Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney; Mrs. Tammi Maund, Finance Director; and Mrs. Alissa Hingson, Chief Negotiator. During this Executive Session the School Board discussed matters pertaining to collective bargaining.

ATTEST:

ADJOURN

Following discussion, the Executive Session was adjourned at 6:35 p.m.

Amanda Hickman, Chairperson

Robert Edwards, Superintendent and Secretary to the School Board

MINUTES LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD SPECIAL SESSION, DECEMBER 4, 2018

The Lafayette County School Board convened in Special Session Tuesday, December 4, 2018 immediately following the Executive Session. Present were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman, Chairperson; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. Jeff Walker, Member; Mr. Taylor McGrew, Member; and Ms. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney. Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice Chair, was not present. Administrators present were Mrs. Alissa Hingson, Director of Teaching and Learning Services; and Mrs. Tammi Maund, Director of Finance.

1. CALL TO ORDER

Mrs. Amanda Hickman called the Special Session to order immediately following the Executive Session.

2. ACTION ITEMS

2.01 SCHOOL BOARD APPROVES PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS - Superintendent Edwards

presented the personnel recommendations listed below.

Recommendations - Non-Instructional - Carlos Rondon as a Bus Driver for the remainder of the 2018-2019 school year. Mr. Taylor McGrew moved to approve the recommendation. Mr. Jeff Walker seconded the motion. The vote for approval was unanimous.

Recommendations - Substitute Bus Driver - Carla Brock as a Substitute Bus Driver for the remainder of the 2018-2019 school year. On a motion by Mr. Taylor McGrew and second by Mr. Jeff Walker, Mrs. Brock was unanimously approved to serve as a substitute bus driver for the remainder of the 2018-2019 school year.

ADJOURN

With business complete, the meeting was adjourned at 6:48 p.m.

Ámanda Hickman, Chairperson

Robert Edwards, Superintendent

and Secretary to the School Board